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US 98 (Ponce De Leon Boulevard) Repaving from Broad Street to Ward Avenue 436480-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Completed
Limits Broad Street to

Ward Avenue
Project Start March 2019
City Brooksville
County Hernando
Road Ponce De Leon

Blvd
US 98

Construction
Cost

$1.3 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall of 2019

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Austin Petersen
  352-848-2653
  Austin.Petersen@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
RECEIVED FINAL ACCEPTANCE ON SEPT. 10, 2019

This project will repave US 98 (Ponce De Leon Boulevard)
between Broad Street and Ward Avenue in Hernando County.

In addition, sidewalks will also be added as part of this repaving
project.   

Construction activities and lane closures will occur during daytime
and nighttime hours. Access to driveways and side streets will be
maintained. 

This project is expected to finish in the fall of 2019, weather
permitting. 


